J&nuary 13, 1956

Mrs. Mary O'CGrady
Publicity Director
Monterey, California

Dear Mrs. O'Grady:
all the
Thanks so much for your good letter., I was happy to gev/facts.
It is certainly a shame the way veterans are treated,

I will keep in mind your request for a few lines for the February

issue of "Warpath". If I can think of something, I will send it with this
letter. Thanks for the invitatien.

Cordially yours,

W, 3, CAMPBELL
(Stanley Vestal)
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